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Reminder: 

Date:   5/9/2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian; 

With the 2021-2022 school year coming to a close if your child/children has medication at 

school, it is important for you to stop by the School Nurse’s office to pick up the medication/s. 

A parent and/or adult must be the one to pick up medication/s. For safety reasons your child 

will not be allowed to pick up their medication/s. Medications not retrieved by the deadline will 

be discarded consistent with federal guidelines set by the Office of National Drug Control 

Policy.  

The deadline to pick up is May 26th by 3 pm. After that there will not be a school nurse 

available. 

 

Health Services and School Nurse Contact Information: 

www.auburnschools.org/domain/1334 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely; 

Kathy McAdory, RN 

ACS Nurse Administrator 

khmcadory@auburnschools.org 
 

To reach the AHS school nurses with questions or to set a pick up time please call  

334-887-0054.   
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